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Dear Friends, 
 
Paul states in Rom. 1:14 “I am a debtor…”.  In 1:15 “I am ready…”, and 1:16 “I am not 
ashamed…”.  That is our testimony and commitment!!  The ministry this summer was 
quite interesting.  Most Pastors do not want summer Missions Conferences, because 
their people are so scattered with vacations and summer activities.  The Christian 
Schools and Christian Colleges are on summer break, so your ministry becomes varied, 
and quite unique.  Of course, missions is always a part of our preaching, because we are 
a debtor, and we are always ready to preach, and we are not ashamed of missions. 
 
There were a couple of special services, along with the regular preaching services.  One 
was the Military Appreciation Sunday at Tabernacle Baptist Church in Candor, NC.  I 
had the privilege of recommending the main speaker, Major Al Roberts, USAF (active 
duty.)  It was a joy to be a part of that service.  Brother Michael Free is the Pastor there 
at Tabernacle. 
 
The other special and unique service was Christian Heritage Sunday at Bethel Baptist 
Church in Hampton, VA, with Pastor Lloyd Donica.  Every summer, in July, they have 
this Christian Heritage Sunday and this year it was on Missions.  What an honor and a 
challenge to present the history of missions.  This was my first time to devote three 
services just to the “Timeline of the History of Missions.” 
 
UPDATE 

1. Norma had a good summer.  However, just recently there has been a set back in 
her physical problems.  Please keep her before the Throne of Grace.  It is very 
discouraging for her, when these set backs occur. 

2. PRAISE THE LORD!!!  The construction has actually begun on the Lighthouse 
Baptist Church property in Guam!!!  After years of prayer, planning, and giving 
the initial work has begun.  DUE TO SOME UNFORSEEN SITE 
PREPARATION PROBLEMS THERE HAS BEEN A SIZABLE INCREASE 
IN THE COST OF CONSTRUCTION.  Would you pray about the possibility of 
helping with these added costs????? 

3. We will be visiting Colleges in the month of November, so please pray for these 
contacts with young people. 

4. We had great meetings during September in Florida and Alabama. 
5. Pray for Laborers!!!  There is so little interest in Missions in many of our 

fundamental Churches.  The old flame of yesteryear is flickering out!! 
 
Yours in His Service, 
Dalton & Norma Heath 
1420 Strawberry Branch Rd. 
Kinston, NC 28501 
Hm.  (252)522-4812   Cell. (704)674-8268 
 


